
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 January 2011 
            
Newsletter No 17 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 17 January 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Lynden Brayshaw-Stewart     
Nursery 

For identifying and sorting 
wood, metal, plastic and glass. 

Rhys Bishop   RW 
For working very hard and 

making good progress with his 
reading. 

Molly Ewins   RG 
For making excellent progress 
in all areas of the curriculum. 

Tayshawn Jackson   1B 
For making good progress in all 
areas and having confidence in 

his own abilities. 

Chloë Sutton   1/2H 
For excellent use of expression 

when reading aloud in class. 

Sangeeta Sehjal   2S 
For 100% effort in all areas and 

improving her presentation. 

Paranvir Aoulik   3L 
For getting constantly high 
marks in his spelling tests. 

Samantha Watton    3/4MW 
For making a sculpture in the 

style of Albert Giacometti using 
art straws. 

Malachi Holmes-Burrell   4W 
For knowing some of the more 
difficult properties of materials. 

Ismail Younis    5B 
For working hard to improve his 

maths and literacy. 

Kashai Grant  5/6S 
For working hard in maths 

lessons. 

Rohit Gill   6SH 
For making steady 

improvements in the 
presentation of his work. 

 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 1/2H 
Spick and Span 4W 
Attendance 6SH 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 4W   Runners up - 5B 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 17 January 2011. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
 Krishma Mahandru     RW 

For helping another child who 
was stuck with his zip. 

    Lewis Collins   3L 
For looking after the school 
environment by picking up 

litter. 



 
 
Adult Courses - Mrs Bains 
There are places on the English Literacy Course which is on Mondays 9:15am to 11:15am and held 
in the school bungalow.  If you are interested and would like more information please come along. 
 
School Closure in Extreme Weather Conditions 
In the event of inclement weather conditions, announcements will be made between 6:45am and 
9:00am on the following radio stations:  Heart FM, Radio WM and BRMB.   Parents will also be 
advised by text message so it is important that we have your current telephone number. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term holiday 

Children will break up on 
Friday 18 February 2011 
and return to school on 

Monday 28 February 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher. 
 
 
 
 


